- Sincerely yours,

United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE Or' THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240 AOERT 2

WAR 2.7 1675

Dear D‘r.. Conard:

Enclosed are Senator Borja's comments on the proposed

amendments to the draft agreement for Rongelap and Utirik.

- We welcome your reaction to these comments and will be
happy to meet with you at your convenience.

Cirector of Territorial Affairs

Dr. Robert A. Conard

Medical Department

Brookhaven National Laboratory
Upton, New York 11973

Save Energy and You Serve America!
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